
School is in session!
This month, on August 15, Paideia Christian Academy officially opened its
doors for the first day of the 2022-23 school year! After many months and years
of prayer and preparation, it was incredibly humbling to see our students fill the
classroom for the first time. We are grateful for all the ways in which God has
directed our paths and has brought us this far, and we are looking to Him with
joyful anticipation of what He will do in the coming years! We covet your
prayers as the work has just begun.
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Financial Update:
Due to the generous contributions of some local donors, we are now able to
offer financial assistance to qualifying families. If you or someone you know are
interested in applying for financial assistance, please contact us to request an
application. We are excited to see how the Lord will work in and through
Paideia Christian Academy, and we are grateful for the generous support of so
many individuals who share that vision.

 

Staff Update:
We are excited to announce that we have hired a support staff position, Audra
West. We look forward to officially introducing her to you in our next newsletter!

Upcoming Events:
Thursday, September 1, 6-8pm -- Informational Open House- Drop by
Brewminatti Coffee Shop in Prosser any time between 6-8pm. We'll have staff
and board members available to answer questions about the 2022-23 school
year. We look forward to seeing you there!

Support Paideia
Paideia was established to serve God, local families, and local communities
and to develop students who will carry the torch of a Godly heritage through the
next generations. We recognize that, unless the Lord builds the house (or, in
this case, the school), the builders labor in vain. Would you join us in praying
that the Lord would establish the work of our hands?
Additional ways to support Paideia include: 

Pray
Inquire & Attend
Spread the word about Paideia
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Sponsor a Student
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